
            

                                                                  

 Monday, 4th Tuesday, 5th Wednesday, 6th Thursday, 7th Friday, 8th 

Souper 
Soup Minestrone Loaded Potato French Onion Broccoli Cheddar  Chef’s Choice 

Downtown 
Deli 

Chicken Tender 
Wrap 

Chicken tenders with 
local greens and fresh 

sliced tomatoes, 
cucumber, and carrot 
with a drizzle of fresh 

herb ranch    

Chef Salad 
 

Bed of fresh, crispy 
romaine topped with 

cheddar cheese, turkey, 
roast beef and ham served 

with your choice of 
dressing.  

Egg Salad 
 

Hard boiled eggs mixed 
with celery and 

mayonnaise and served on 
your choice of bread 

  

Turkey Reuben 
 

Tender sliced turkey,  
thick sliced Swiss cheese 

and fresh coleslaw all 
served on rye bread with 
Thousand Island dressing 

Blackened 
Chicken 

Bruschetta. 
A whole chicken breast 

coated in blackening 
seasoning and baked in 
the oven. Served on a 

baguette with bruschetta 
and lettuce 

Chef’s 
Choice 

& 
Sides 

Spaghetti & 
Meatballs 

Spaghetti pasta topped 
with all beef meatballs 

and our homemade 
Marinara sauce 

Chicken Pot Pie 
Tender sliced chicken 
breast with potatoes, 
carrots, and peas in a 

cream sauce, served over 
hot buttermilk biscuits   

Pepper Steak 
Tenderloin tips sautéed 

with peppers, onions and 
teriyaki sauce and served 

over rice. 

Loaded Mac & 
Cheese 

Macaroni noodles mixed 
with three different 

cheeses, heavy cream, 
butter and bacon, then 
baked in the oven until 

golden brown 

Blackened  
Pepper Tilapia 
A whole tilapia filet 

sprinkled with 
blackening seasoning 

and baked in the oven. 
Served with brown rice 

and fresh vegetable. 

Vegetarian 

Hummus Plate  
Fresh house made garlic 

hummus on greens 
topped with olives, feta 
cheese, green peppers, 
cucumbers, and Greek 

dressing 

Cheese Ravioli  
Medium square cheese 

filled raviolis smothered in 
our homemade Marinara 

sauce 

Salt & Pepper 
Noodles 

Egg Noodles tossed in 
butter, salt and pepper 
with blanched broccoli   

AFS Special MELT  
Potato bread layered with 

Swiss, cheddar, and 
pepper jack cheese, fresh 

spinach and tomato, 
toasted to a golden crisp 

Three Bean 
Vegan Chili 

Black beans, kidney 
beans and white beans 

mixed with diced 
tomatoes, peppers and 
onions in a spicy chili 
sauce over brown rice 

Pizza 
Villaggio Pepperoni Four Cheese Garlic White Sausage Supreme 

Farmhouse 
Special 

Turkey & 
Cheddar Baguette 

Chicken Caesar 
Wrap 

Ham & Cheese on 
a Pretzel Roll 

Chicken Fiesta 
Wrap  

Chicken Salad w/ 
Cheddar & Bacon 
on Snowflake Roll 
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